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MDA Employees Give Supplies and Time to Support  
Local Back-To-School Drive 
 

The Missile Defense Agency (MDA) recently participated in a Back-To-School Supply Drive, held by the 
Arlington County Department of Social Services, of Arlington, Virginia.  New school supplies were donated to 
the local Arlington Mill Community Center which provides continuing education, training, and social services to 
economically disadvantaged families in Arlington County.   

MDA Employees also volunteered hours of their time assisting parents, most not fluent in English, to fill out 
numerous school forms.  Though a time consuming process, gratitude was evident on the faces of parents as 
they were able to complete forms necessary for their children’s education.   

MDA employees delivered the supplies to the community center, on Tuesday, September 7.  

 

 

PHOTO CAPTION: MDA employees assist local parents fill out necessary school forms at a recent Back-To-School  
Supply Drive, to which MDA employees donated hundreds of new school supplies for area students. 

  

Contact:  Rick Lehner, Missile Defense Agency – 703-697-8997 
 
 
 
 


